## **Rosenberg Corey**

From: Jonathan Deininger < jonathandeininger@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:59 AM

**To:** SHS Exhibits **Subject:** HB 2004-A

Hello,

As a landlord in Lane County, I'm asking you to oppose HB 2004-A.

I own a single family house that I have rented out for the past three years. This investment is to help with my retirement.

HB 2004-A will negatively affect my ability to have a stable retirement and I'm doubtful that it will help address homelessness in our community.

I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.

Thank you for your time.

Jonathan Deininger Eugene, OR